December 1st, 2005

Dear friends and members:

Just a quick holiday note from Florida.

We wish to announce that our retirement plans are coming together. In order to facilitate this transition and succession, we have asked our nephew, Mark Woiceshyn, whem many of you may know personally, to provide support and organize some of the details related to the transition and succession of Glen Echo. Mark is a professional engineer and is very experienced in corporate agreements and litigation.

As you know, we are only interested in selling Glen Echo to a new owner who is genuinely motivated to continue to keep the naturalist tradition healthy and thriving in the beautiful surroundings we all have come to treasure. This will be our lasting gift to you, our loyal membership.

Mark is encouraging us to delegate most of the day-to-day operation over to our current employees. This, as you can appreciate, is very difficult process for us. However, Mark promises to be persistent in training (nudging) us to let the managers manage until we can successfully complete the sale.

We have asked Mark to address some of these areas and he will assist in the future transition and succession. His own letter follows.

We would sincerely like to thank you for your support and membership and we hope you look forward, like we do, to the coming year. Best wishes to you and your extended families for a very Merry Christmas holiday.

Best regards,

Mary and Eddy Todorowsky Glen Echo Park Inc.